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Brussels, Belgium, 3rd November 2022 - This paper builds on the recent arguments put forward 

by Richard Baldwin and others debunking the myth that we enter a period of de-globalisation. The 

paper argues that globalisation is a complex phenomenon that requires detailed, firm-level 

indicators going beyond simple aggregate metrics. When using such indicators, the picture is much 

more nuanced and, in the case of Europe, the role of global trade is as important as ever for 

hundreds of thousands of companies and millions of jobs supported by global trade flows. A strong 

participation in the “new globalisation” is also key for the future EU competitiveness in technology-

driven sectors. 
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